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Check Our Recent Interview  
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News From Around PA 
FieldWorks LLC offices in 
Delaware County were 
raided twice this week and it 
is stirring new scrutiny over 
how the grassroots group 
registers voters.  However, 
thousands of those voters on 
questionable registration 
forms will be allowed to vote 
next week. 

Hillary Clinton's running 
mate, Senator Tim Kaine, 
has indicated in an interview 
with the Philadelphia Gay 
News that passage of the 
homosexual special rights bill 
the Equality Act will be a top 
priority if they are elected. 

There will be a LGBT 
contingent  marching in 
Philadelphia's Veteran's 
Parade.   

Congregation Kol Ami will 
host a conference on 
November 13th with 
workshops offering tips for 

Jewish organizations to 
support the transgender and 
gender-nonconforming. 

News from National Scene 
An Alabama federal judge 
has again blocked two pro-
life laws, one that would 
prevent abortion centers 
from operating within 2,000 
feet of a school and one 
banning dismemberment 
abortions. 

American University is 
changing the name of its 
annual Vagina Monologues 
performance because 
referencing the female 
anatomy implies “that in 
order to be a woman you 
must have a vagina.” 

New rules being proposed by 
the Consumer Financial 
Protection Bureau have the 
potential to eliminate short-
term, high-risk loans from 
the marketplace—and do 
serious harm to consumers 
in the long term. This “Small 
Dollar Lending Rule” imposes 
massive new burdens on 
those making short-term 
loans, burdens that will only 
serve to reduce the number 
of loans made, and the 
number of lenders making 
those loans. 

Washington, DC City Council 
voted in favor of legalizing 
physician-assisted suicide. 

Highlights children's 
magazine is coming under 
fire for not including same-
sex "families." 

The Maryland LGBT 
Chamber of Commerce is 
being formed in "an effort to 
empower and promote LGBT 
business owners and 
professionals in the 
Maryland marketplace." 

Students who identify as 
transgender can now use the 
bathroom/locker rooms of 
their choice in all Dept. of 
Defense (DOD) schools.   
These schools serve the 
children of active duty 
military and DOD civilian 
families around the globe. 
We are a non-profit organization 
that is totally dependent upon 
financial gifts from our 
supporters.  You can give online 
here http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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